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Committee name: SculptureVisions
Date submitted: 3 February 2004

Last meeting date: 2 February 2004

Attendees: Andrew Ross (chair), Susan Leeb, Bibb Latane, Kate Billings

Summary of discussion(s): 

Kate Billings provided a first draft of this year’s SculptureVisions 2004 brochure, which was discussed and edited.  The group decided this year to use a professional designer to produce a Call to Artists similar to the Self-Portrait Project brochure.  We also considered the idea of printing a large color postcard, but decided that a 2-color folded brochure might be more economical and probably more recognizable as a Call to Artists.  Andrew noted that this year’s budget allows for $5,000 in honoraria, to possibly have 6 works awarded $500 each and 2 works awarded $1,000 each, the latter amount would compensate artists for keeping their work up for a full year.  The group decided we should wait to review submissions before finalizing any numbers or works and amounts of honoraria, and therefore should not specifically advertise it as such.  The show is anticipated to be up from June through November, with 1 or 2 pieces possibly staying up longer.

We are hoping to have the Call to Artists printed and mailed by the 3rd or 4th week of February; the due date for submissions was set at 9 April.  A couple changes from last year that were brought up included improving the quality of the identifying plaques and also to open the visual image submission to include electronic files as well as slides.  The committee also discussed many potential locations, including: Library circle, Library drive, CH Museum, Firehouse #s 1 (Airport Rd), 3(Elliott Rd), and 4 (Weaver Dairy), Homestead Park, Police Station, Community Center, somewhere along NC-54 (coming from Raleigh), Franklin Street, Booker Creek trail head, and somewhere along 15-501 (coming from Durham).  The group concluded that it would be good to consider locations identified at the Public Art Community Open House scheduled to take place Saturday, February 7 noting, however, that final decisions on placement should not be made until the final sculpture selections have been made.

Action items for full commission to consider: 

Budget amount for program – once finalized budget is received from Town Council

Future action items: 

Have designer put together Call, review other possible locations, determine how best to promote Call, prepare an Artist Selection Committee for April

Next meeting scheduled: The next meeting will take place once a draft of the Call is ready

Submitted by: Andrew Ross
